
 #16.04. – Moscrop Secondary School  
                 2015 BC High School Provincial Volleyball Championships 

      
An application was received from the Moscrop Panthers Senior Girls Volleyball 
team requesting a grant in support of travel expenses for 12 players, Burnaby 
residents, who competed in the 2015 BC High School AAAA Volleyball 
Championships in Nanaimo held on 2015 December 3 – 5. 
 

 Request: $1,000  CPA:  2015 – denied (Senior Boys Team) 
     2014 – $1,000 (Senior Girls Team) 

    2013 – $1,000 (Senior Girls Team) 
      
 


